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Dear Parents,                                                                                                                                                                      May 27, 2025 
  

Greetings! I hope you and your family are keeping safe and well. The summer holidays are coming to a close,   

and we are all set to begin the new academic year on Monday, June 2, 2025. 
 

Please take note of the following important points : 
 

• The school reopens on Monday, June 2, 2025. 

• Saturday, May 31, 2025, will be a holiday for Class X students. 

• June 2 will be a half day for the entire school. Dispersal will be at 11⸱50 am. 

• From Tuesday, June 3 onwards, the school will function till 3⸱00 pm for all classes except KG. 

• For the KG section, school will continue on a half-day schedule as usual. 

• All students (except newly admitted students) must report in regular school uniform on reopening day. 

• Students who have paid for the regular and house uniforms will receive them during the first week of June. 

• The quality of socks has been upgraded, and each student will receive three new pairs on reopening day. 

• Sweaters, ties, belts, and blue uniforms can be collected if required from the school office after payment. 

• Government books and class timetables will be distributed in classrooms on the reopening day. 

• ID cards have been prepared based on the updated details confirmed by parents on result day.                            

These will be given to students on reopening day. 

• A warm welcome to all our new students! 

• Newly admitted KG children may be picked up earlier during the first week, especially if they are unable           

to adjust or are in distress. Class teacher will inform you in such cases. Nursery parents can remain in the 

school premises for the first day because they may have to pick up the child early. 

• Mobile phones are strictly prohibited for students. 

• If there is a genuine need, parents must submit a written request to the school office. 

• Ensure the mobile phone is surrendered to the office upon arrival and collected after school hours. 

• Phones found without prior permission will be confiscated. 

• Students are not allowed to visit the canteen without prior permission from the class teacher or coordinator. 

• In case of emergency, students may collect a token from the office, which must be presented at the canteen           

to obtain snacks or lunch. 

• As the monsoon season has begun, kindly ensure that children are dressed appropriately and carry necessary 

rain coats or umbrella. 

• If you need any clarification or assistance not covered in this circular, please feel free to contact the school 

office for guidance. 
 

We look forward to a joyful, enriching, and productive academic year ahead. Thank you for your continued 
support and cooperation. Keep the school in your prayers! God bless! Take care! 

 
With love, 

 

                        

                       Brother Sanil Tharayil 
                       Principal 
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